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Through the Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative, community colleges are 
implementing performance strategies statewide. The Budget proposes an increase of 
$10 million Proposition 98 General Fund to further implement strategies that improve 
student outcomes. Of this amount, $2 million will provide local technical assistance to 
support the implementation of effective practices across all districts. The remaining $8 
million will be used to develop and disseminate effective professional, administrative, 
and educational practices, including curriculum and practices in support of the Strong 

Workforce Program, zero‑textbook‑cost degrees, and open educational resources 

initiatives highlighted in the Budget. 


